
December 20, 2022

The North Mahaska Board of Education met in a special session on December 20, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. in
the high school conference room in New Sharon, Iowa. Those members present: Michelle Sampson, Brett
Morris, Todd Vanderwilt, Brett McGriff, and Keith Foster (via phone). Also present: Angela Livezey and
Sarah McGriff (via phone).

Michelle Sampson called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.

A motion was made by Vanderwilt and seconded by McGriff to approve the agenda. Motion carried.

OLD BUSINESS
None

NEW BUSINESS

APPROVE RESIGNATION AND SEPARATION AGREEMENT WITH SHELBY STEEN
Mr. Vanderwilt specified that he understands that this is the best decision for the district and while it is a
private matter as a resignation for personal reasons by an employee, he is making this decision after doing
his personal due diligence and speaking to the attorney. Mr. Morris echoed that he believes this is the right
decision for students and staff. Mr. McGriff thanked Mrs. Livezey for the information she was able to
provide and for the guidance of administration.

A motion was made by Vanderwilt and seconded by Morris to approve the resignation of and separation
agreement with Shelby Steen. Motion carried.

Mrs. Livezey explained that communication will be sent to parents and staff tomorrow regarding the
resignation.

ADJOURN
A motion was made by Morris and seconded by McGriff to adjourn the meeting at 6:07 p.m. Motion
carried.
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